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NOTIFICATION 

 
ALLOTMENT TO MBBS COURSE, KERALA 2011 :  

FIRST ALLOTMENT PUBLISHED 
 

The Centralized Allotment Process for MBBS course in the five Government 

Medical Colleges of the State for the year 2011-'12 commenced on 11.07.2011. The 

option registration ended at 5 pm on 18.07.2011. During this period 32618 options 

were filed by 6604 candidates. Based on these options, the first allotment for 

admission to MBBS Course, Kerala 2011 is published. Allotment details can be had 

from the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in/keam2011. 
 

The details such as candidates' name, roll number, allotment details, 

reservations allowed, tuition fee/deposit/caution deposit to be remitted are 
available on the website. The candidate shall take a print out of the allotment 

memo. 
 

All candidates who have received allotment should remit the specified 

amount shown in their allotment memo at designated branches of State Bank of 
Travancore (SBT) from 22.07.2011 to 25.07.2011. The list of SBT branches is 

available on www.cee-kerala.org. Those candidates who do not remit the             

fee/deposit/caution deposit within the stipulated time will lose their allotment and 

also higher order options. 
 

Candidates who receive allotment to Government Medical Colleges for MBBS 

course in the first allotment should join the allotted colleges on 26th, 27th or 28th 

July 2011. Colleges shall furnish the non-joining report to the Commissioner for 

Entrance Examinations before 5 pm on 03.08.2011. 
 

All details related to the allotment process are available on the website 
www.cee-kerala.org 

 

Help Line Numbers :  0471 - 2339101, 2339102, 2339103, 2339104  
(From 10 am to 5 pm)                             

                                                                                              
Thiruvananthapuram      Commissioner for Entrance Examinations 
21.07.2011                                    
 


